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 Dallas Township Solicitor 
Honore d for 15 Years of Service 

"Only a life lived in the service to 
others is a life worth living." 
Attorney Thomas Brennan has 
proudly served as the Dallas 
Township Solicitor for the past 15 
years. Recently, Attorney Brennan 
announced he would be stepping 
down from the Solicitor position 
in Dallas Township and he was 
recognized by PA State 
Representative, Karen Boback 
and Township Supervisors for his 
service. Attorney Brennan will be 
deeply missed and we thank him 
for his dedication, integrity, and 
service to the township.  

www.dallastwp.org

   Follow us on social media
@Dallastownship
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Welcome 
Dallas Township Solicitor 

Attorney Tom Mosca

Dallas Township Supervisors would 
like to warmly welcome Attorney 
Tom Mosca to the team. The 
township supervisors selected 
Attorney Tom Mosca to take the 
position of Township Solicitor. 
Attorney Mosca has been 
practicing law locally for 29 years. 
He received his undergraduate 
degree from Wilkes and his law 
degree from The Catholic 
University of America, Columbus 
School of Law, in Washington, DC.  
We are excited to have Attorney 
Mosca on board!
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2019 Dallas Township Old Fashioned 
Christmas Tree Lighting

Join us for the 3rd Annual Dallas Township Old Fashioned 
Christmas Tree Lighting event on Saturday, December 
7th, 2019.  The evening will be full of children's activities, 
an ugly sweater contest announcement (for more 
information on the contest check the Facebook Event), 
Fellowship Church Choir, the ever famous tree lighting, 
and the stars of the show, Mr. and Mrs. Claus. 
Interested in Sponsoring? Please email: 
brenda.pugh@ampgs.com. Interested in being a vendor? 
Spots are limited. Email Sue at: suevh@epix.net. For all 
other information or to download forms, please visit: 
www.dallastwp.org. 
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Upcoming Events:

• November 4, 2019: Supervisors Meeting at 7:00PM
​

• November 5, 2019: Election Day, Admisistration Office 
Closed 

Pear Tree Lane road work is underway. M&J Construction will 
be installing stormwater inlets and pipe at the problem areas 
that were identified. Construction will run until October 17th 
and then the milling and paving will begin. Residents that are 
interested can find traffic updates on social media and the 
website: www.dallastwp.org
​
Church Road milling and paving has started. 

• November 12, 2019: Planning Commission Meeting​  at 
7:00PM

                                PEAR TREE LANE ROAD WORK

Due to a lack of participation from 
residents, the remaining coffee with 
the administration meetings are 
cancelled for 2019. In September’s 
meeting there was one Township 
resident and the discussion was 
storm water drainage.

• October 21, 2019: Zoning Hearing Board Meeting at 
6:30PM

COFFEE WITH ADMINISTRATION

Dallas Township is contracting with 
No Nonsense Neutering, a local 
nonprofit spay/neuter clinic in 
Plains. No Nonsense Neutering's 
Mission is: : To end over-population 
of cats and dogs by providing 
quality and affordable spay-neuter 
services. Feral Cats have been a 
huge problem in the township and 
we will be adding a survey to our 
social media and website this 
month. We hope you will 
participate.
​
The program will start after  
November 6th. Residents are invited 
to pick up vouchers at the Township 
Building Monday-Friday, 
8:30AM-4:00PM. We are excited to 
team up with No Nonsense 
Neutering and to try to combat this 
issue. Visit: www.dallastwp.org 
for more information.

                                CHURCH ROAD WORK UPDATE




